
Dear Campus Community,  
   
As you know, Governor Newsom’s office has recommended a reopening of the State of 
California today (June 15, 2021). For our planning purposes the Governor pointed to the Center 
for Disease Control’s recommendations for colleges and universities. We will be examining this 
guidance along with the most recent Cal/OSHA emergency standards to determine best 
practices for the District.   
   
Moving forward beyond the June 15th reopening we will continue to maintain current face 
covering, physical distancing, and temperature screening requirements - and will also continue 
to review applicable orders and guidance from the State of California and the local health 
department related to COVID-19 hazards and prevention.  
   
While we are excited to continue our phased reopening of the campus, we want to do so with a 
slow, safe and sustainable approach. The state strongly recommends eligible students, faculty 
and staff get the COVID-19 vaccination. Learn more about how you can get vaccinated on 
our information page.  
    
Thank you all for your patience and hard work in the last year.  
 
 
Distribution: staff, faculty, adjunct faculty, Governing Board, Chaffeyans 
   
Sincerely,  

 
Henry D. Shannon, Ph.D. 
Superintendent/President 

 
 

https://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus/vaccine.php

